
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
New York / New Space
In person exhibition of Gallery Artists: May 11- May 29, 2021

Prince Street Gallery has moved to 547 West 27th Street, Suite 504, NYC!

No one could have imagined in January 2020 that as Prince Street Gallery
celebrated its 50th anniversary, word would come in a few weeks to vacate
the gallery. Compounded with the onset of the pandemic shutdown, the
gallery chose to remain online while looking for a new space.

We now celebrate the inaugural opening.

A variety of small works by gallery artists will be featured in the exhibition.
The gallery embraces a diversity of approaches from abstraction to
figuration.

This exhibition may be viewed in person. Due to the pandemic, an opening
reception is not planned, and the number of visitors will be monitored.
Masks required for entry.

For further inquiries, please use the contact form on the gallery website.

Online viewing is also available at:

https://www.princestreetgallery.com
https://www.artsy.net/show/prince- street-gallery-newyork-newspace

from May 11, 2021 through May 29, 2021.

https://princestreetgallery.com/
https://www.artsy.net/show/prince-street-gallery-new-york-slash-new-space

